
1

Burke, Ruth A

From: Elizabeth Townsend <210main.belfast@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 4:59 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Belfast

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Greetings,  

Please use your power to do the right thing and protect Penobscot Bay from the proposed fish farm; the environmental 

loss is too great.  

Specifically, I am very concerned about the increased water temperature that will result from the fish waste output. 

Thank you 

Liz Townsend 

210 Main Street 

Belfast, ME 04915 


